25th anniversary reception

Poul Nissen has been employed at
Aarhus University for 25 years.

On that occasion, the Department of
Molecular Biology and Genetics invites
colleagues and friends to a

25th anniversary reception.

25th anniversary reception

Poul Nissen

Time
Monday 22 November 2021
at 13:00-15:00

Venue
The Science Park, building 3140 (former canteen)

PLEASE NOTE: registration no later than
Monday 15 November. Click here to register.

Best wishes

Erik Ostergaard Jensen
Head of Department




